City of Revere, Massachusetts



Anthony T. Zambuto

Councillor-at-Large

To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council

Mayor Brian M. Arrigo

Lawrence Simeone, Attorney for the Applicant

From: Anthony T. Zambuto, Chairman

Zoning Sub-Committee
Re: Committee Meeting
Date: September 14, 2020

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will hold a meeting via remote participation on **Monday afternoon, September 28, 2020 at 5:00 P.M.** at which time the committee will discuss the following:

20-244 Gunnar Holdings, LLC, 30 Railroad St., Revere, MA 02151 seeking permission from the Revere City Council to operate a commercial parking lot (220 parking spaces) on Lot A at 44 Railroad Street.

How to Participate Remotely via Zoom

Please click the link below to join the meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81106934737

Or iPhone one-tap:

US: +19292056099,,81106934737# or +13017158592,,81106934737#

Or Telephone:

Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):

US: +1 929 205 6099 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 669 900 6833 or +1 253 215

8782 or +1 346 248 7799 Webinar ID: 811 0693 4737